
 
 
 
 
 

October 8, 2020 
 
 
Dear Event Partners and Guests, 
 
The Spokane Public Facilities District is monitoring the impact of Covid-19 (coronavirus) in and around our community 
and are in frequent contact with our local, state, and federal partners. Our immediate priority is always the health and 
safety of our clients, participants, volunteers, staff, guests, and spectators. 

We are following Washington State Governor Inslee’s Proclamations and we are currently in Phase 2 of the 4-Phase 
plan. We will continue to implement local, state, and federal mandates and proclamations as they arise. 

The Spokane Public Facilities District is also currently working with event producers to re-book canceled/postponed 
shows. Please continue to monitor our websites (spokanearena.com, firstinterstatecenter.org, spokanecenter.com, 
spokanepfd.org) and social channels as we will keep you up to date on event schedules.  

Please see the following from our TicketsWest partner: 

In order to do our part in keeping employees the community safe, and due to local and state mandates, the Spokane 
Arena Box Office and our fulfillment center is closed. To purchase tickets, please visit us at www.ticketswest.com. Tickets 
selected for mail delivery will be processed once our fulfillment center reopens. If you would like to receive the tickets 
immediately, please select “Print at Home” or “Mobile Delivery” as your delivery method. Please note the date the 
Spokane Arena Box Office is scheduled to re-open is subject to change per local and state mandates and proclamations. 

We appreciate our partnership with and guidance from the Spokane Regional Health District, as well as city, county, 
state, and federal officials. 
 

For more information on the Federal Guidelines: 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/ 
https://www.coronavirus.gov/ 
 

For more information on Covid-19 (coronavirus) please refer to the Spokane Regional Health District: 
https://srhd.org/ 
 

With more information from Washington State Governor Jay Inslee’s office: 
https://www.governor.wa.gov/issues/issues/covid-19-resources 
 

Be sure to check our websites for updated information as it becomes available. 
Spokanepfd.org. Spokanearena.com. Spokanecenter.com. First Interstate Center for the Arts (firstinterstatecenter.org). 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.  
 

Thank You, 

 
Stephanie Curran, CEO/CVE 

Spokane Public Facilities District 
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